
 
 

 

 

Murder We Write 
 

 
 
The summer has passed way too quickly, but I am happy to say 
that it was filled with lots of friend and family get-togethers—as 
well as mystery-related doings. Aside from book signings, 
readings, and workshops, my new book came out! Crak, Bam, 
Dead is a collection of cozy mystery short stories. You may 
remember from a previous issue of this newsletter that cozies 
are mysteries in which the sleuths are amateurs. Mine are the 
members of the Calla Circle Tuesday afternoon Mah Jong group 
and, boy, do they get themselves into some difficult situations. I 
hope you’ll read it and let me know what you think! 
 
 
 

 
I also was thrilled to see that my 
short story, “Death on the Tile” has 

been published in the anthology Crimeucopia: What the Butler 

Didn’t See. Great cover, no? 
 
 
While I’m still working on the next story in the Queensbridge 
Village series, I recently fell into historical fiction after reading a 
story about an incident in my hometown—in 1815! There’s a bit 
of mystery about it, so I’m spending lots of time going down rabbit holes in search of clues, 
and I’m having a blast doing it. If only time travel were real! And getting ahold of one of those 
Stark Trek transporters to take me to cities around the country would be so very helpful. If 
you happen to have one lying around, please let me know! I promise to take good care of it. 

 
Finally, if you’d like a copy of any of my books with a personalized 
message inscribed (they make great gifts for the mystery lover), just go 
to my website carolgoodmankaufman.com.  
 
Happy reading! 

 

Carol 


